
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

EMPLOYED BY 
 

ALLIED UNIVERSAL - SCREENING SERVICES 
LOCAL LODGE 16 - PACIFIC REGION 

NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE – FEBRUARY 24, 2022 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
Further to our bulletin of February 15, 2022, the parties met with the assistance of our 
Mediator on February 18, 2022 and February 24, 2022 and have agreed to meet 
further on March 7 & 9, 2022, to continue discussions towards reaching a tentative 
agreement that meets your needs and expectations.  Your Negotiations Committee will 
meet internally on March 1, 2022, in preparation for the upcoming mediation dates. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please address them to the elected Members of the 
Negotiations Committee or refer to official communications from the Committee. 
 
Your Committee continues to fight to improve upon and protect provisions of the 
Collective Agreement that are of critical importance to the Membership.  Thank you for 
your continued support, patience, and solidarity, and for your continued 
professionalism in preserving the safety and security of the public. 
 
We will keep you apprised of any developments in the process. 
 
Remember to always work safe. 
 
In solidarity, 

      
Tania Canniff     Todd Haverstock 
General Chairperson    General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140   Transportation District 140 
IAMAW      IAMAW 
 

TC/TH: mdr  
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